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APPENDIX 1 – LOCAL CONSULTATION LETTER 

 

 

9-13 Grape Street, WC2H 8ED 

As you may know, the building at 9-13 Grape Street has a new owner who is preparing 

plans to refurbish the building for office use.  

Although the building has been vacant since 2013, the local office market has 

experienced an increase in demand for high quality bespoke office accommodation, 

hence the new proposals which comprise: 

 New modern office accommodation providing a qualitative improvement to the 
existing vacant and out-dated commercial space 

 A new single entrance and concierge at ground floor level 

 The retention of the existing façade 

 A new active use at ground floor level 

 A new fourth floor which adopts the dimensions of the previously approved roof 
extension 

 An internal ground floor bicycle store with 16 spaces, directly accessed from the 
street 

 Dedicated refuse and recycling space at lower ground floor level 
 

A Construction Management Plan will be submitted with the planning application. 

Before we submit a planning application we would welcome any comments that you 

might have on the proposals. 

I enclose a Comments Form for your use which you can return either by Freepost or 

email. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like further information, please call 

me on 020 7566 7960 or email me at pdimoldenberg@quatro-pr.co.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Paul Dimoldenberg 

mailto:pdimoldenberg@quatro-pr.co.uk


 

  
 

 

APPENDIX 2 – LOCAL CONSULTATION COMMENTS FORM 

 
 

NEW OFFICE PROPOSALS FOR 9-13 GRAPE STREET 

Please let us know your comments 

Your Comments 

 

Name:            

Address:           

             

Email:            

You can post your comments to:   

                                                           Grape Street Consultation 

     FREEPOST RRTG-GGZK-ESHH  

                                                           20-24 Old Street   

London 

EC1V 9AB  

 

Or email to pdimoldenberg@quatro-pr.co.uk  

mailto:pdimoldenberg@quatro-pr.co.uk


 

  
 

 


